
Divers will be in the Harbor conducting an underwater survey below the bridge on  
Thursday, March 13, 2014, from 2:00 PM to 4:00 PM.   

 
We are requesting boaters refrain from operating their vessels near the bridge 

during this two hour period due to diver safety.   If you must move your  

Vessel through the dive area during this time, boaters are  
asked to exercise care and caution near the dive area.   

 
Floats with dive flags will be located at the affected area: 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

Survey staff will be present to assist the divers as they  
conduct their underwater survey. 

 

 

BOATER ADVISORY 
Dana Point Harbor Underwater Survey  

Thursday, March 13, 2014  

Vessels Should Exercise Caution 

If you wish to unsubscribe from future mailings, please call OC Dana Point Harbor at  
(949)923-2236. 

                                         
www.OCDPH.com 

Vessels should maintain a 
distance of 300ft from  

divers-down flags 
Divers-down, keep well 
clear at slow speed 

http://www.ocdph.com/

